
 
 CITY OF CAPITOLA   

PLANNING COMMISSION 

 
NOTICE OF 

CANCELLATION 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that  
the Capitola Planning Commission meeting, 
scheduled for Thursday, February 19, 2009 

has been cancelled. 
The Regular meeting schedule will resume, 

with the next meeting to be held  
Thursday, March 5, 2009 at 7:00 P.M.  

in the City Hall Council Chambers,  
420 Capitola Avenue, Capitola, CA 

 
 
 
 
 
POSTED:   02/13/2009  _____________________ 
    Danielle Uharriet 
    Development Services Technician 


